

21st Annual Partnership Recognition Reception

Wednesday, April 20, 2022 • William Penn Middle School, Yardley, PA

Dear Friends of the Pennsbury Partners Program:

Please join us for the annual Partnership Awards! This year, we invite you to attend a complimentary reception with light fare, entertainment, partnership celebration, and networking. The 21st Annual Partnership Recognition Event is scheduled for Wednesday April 20, 2022 at William Penn Middle School from 5:00 – 6:30 p.m.

In the last 20 years, the Pennsbury Partners Program has grown to become a highly successful and exemplary partnership program with over 1,000 partners. The extensive benefits of PPP have been invaluable for our teachers, students, and community members.

The goals of the annual PPP reception include:

- · recognizing and supporting our current partners
- deepening partnerships already in place
- meeting and welcoming potential partners
- networking among teachers, administrators, parents, business representatives, and community leaders while sharing partnership ideas

The complimentary reception will conclude with the presentation of special Partnership Awards to a school-business partner and a school-community partner for their outstanding contributions to our School District during the 2021-2022 school year.

Please RSVP by emailing Macy Cellitti at mcellitti@pennsburysd.org. Thank you for your prompt and favorable response.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Neill

Supervisor of Public Relations